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Dear Students, 
 
Welcome to my band! I am excited to have you join. In order to keep the line of communication 
open and be able to inform students and parents about important band information and updates 
I will be using the app ​Remind​. 
 
Remind​ is a great communication tool that will send you information to you either via text 
message or email.  
 
I prefer you to sign up via text message, but email is also an option. Both communication 
options will be the same. ​Remind​ is safe because it keeps your information private. 
 
Thank you in advance for joining me on ​Remind​. Please see the attached sheet for directions 
on how to sign up. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. John Rusin 


